
CYFA Meeting Notes 11-22-15 
Attendance: Rick Wagner, Greg Ehrich, Candace Clark, , Trae Pirner, Mike Chris 
Clauson, Mike McCortney, Chad Whiting, Lisa Dickman and Cindy Pass 

 
 
 

1.  Reed – 2nd/3rd Grade Tackle Directors 
•   Discussed wrap up for 2nd and 3rd grade tackle and possibly including 4th 
grade for flag football. 
 

2.  Greg 
• Season wrap plus PCA discussion. Move forward with align w/them. 
•          Player evals only 1/2 turned in. Only 70 survery's completed. 
 

3. Trae 
• $4000 in deposit checks in total and will be cashed Monday. Find a better 
way to communicate in Dibs. 
 

4. Candace  
• Good month and all locations and will have purse bingo Dec 12th. 
 
5. Chris 
•          Next year possibly have a director of concessions and 2 people working 
with that person to take the load off of one person. 
 
6. Mike 
•          Discussed how the stadium was winterized too early. 
 
7. Rick 
•          Rick and Greg both discussed board structure and who would be leaving 
and staying next year. Jeremy Dickman, Chris Bettinger and Mike McCortney will 
all be stepping down. Chad Whiting and Lisa Dickman will be joining the board 
and possibly Harmony Peterson? 
 
Next meeting is Sunday, December 20th at El Loro in Lexington 
 


